
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Katy Fletcher

Address Stonecroft,Main Street,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly object to the build of 170 homes in our neighboring fields because I feel it will 
harm an area of high landscape value and erode an important gap of undeveloped land, that 
is protected under existing planning policy.  The plan would also have a high impact on the 
environment & biodiversity and loss of high-grade (Grade 2 and 3a) farmland crucial for 
sustainable farming and food security.  As a dog walker, and a strong reason for choosing to 
live in Hanwell, I exercise the fields and open land for my wellbeing 2 times per day, this 
means the loss of amenities. And as a daily driver to Bicester for work, congestion has 
already dramatically increased due to an increased population, and this is exacerbate the 
issue causing more safety issues. If the planning were to go ahead, it would result in the 
loss of important public views too.  Hanwell Village is a thriving village community with 
strong identity, I feel this will be lost if the planning was granted.    
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